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The ability to efficiently move freight in the Vancouver/Portland region is

critical to the overall health of our economy.  As such, the CRC project is

designed to improve freight mobility on I-5, as well as make it safer and

easier for trucks to get on and off I-5 to reach businesses and Port

facilities.  The Freight Working Group, comprised of representatives of

the Vancouver-Portland metropolitan area’s freight industry, met several

times throughout the process to advise and inform the Columbia River

Crossing project team about freight issues. The group provided insight,

observation, and recommendation about the needs for truck access and

mobility within the corridor; characterized the horizontal and vertical

clearances, acceleration/deceleration, and stopping performance needs

of trucks that must be accommodated; and provided meaningful

comments on the effect of geometric, regulatory, and capacity changes

on truck movements in the corridor. See Chapter 3 (Section 3.1) of the

FEIS for detailed discussion of how the project increases freight mobility

and access along I-5 and in the region.

Without requiring it, the trucking community has mostly already adjusted

delivery schedules so that they are not travelling at the times you ask

about. Far fewer trucks are in the congested bottlenecks at the peak

periods than there are travelling in midday.
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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Most buses currently use diesel and small amounts of biodiesel.  Some

are electric.  Light rail transit is electric powered.  Electricity to power

light rail is generated primarily through hydroelectric, fossil fuels (coal

and natural gas), wind, nuclear, solar and other minor sources.
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